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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Music at Bishop Wood: Music Celebration - 2pm on 20th November 
 

We warmly welcome all our parents to join us at Bishop Wood School on Monday 20th 
November at 2.00pm for this term’s Music Celebration. 
 

All the children who play a stringed instrument and any pianists in the upper school only are 
welcome to perform. We currently have too many pianists so they are unable to perform at the 
same event, so pupils in other years will be given a chance at an event later in the year! If your 
child has guitar or violin lessons in school, they will automatically be invited to play. 
 

If your child learns a stringed instrument (including guitar) or is in the upper school and plays the 
piano outside school, they are invited to play one piece and, if confident enough, are 
encouraged to introduce it themselves. Please indicate the interest of these children by writing 
down the name of the piece and sending it into Mrs Reeve. 
 

In addition, our Year 5 Young Voices choir will be performing. 
 

We look forward to seeing you on the 20th November – please enter the school via the 
Frogmore Street entrance. Unfortunately we are only able to accommodate parking on site to 
blue badge holders. 
 

Thank you very much, 
 
 
 

Janet Reeve (Music Coordinator) 
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